ARLINGTON TOWNSHIP PLANNING COMMISSION WORKSHOP AUGUST 24, 2022

Chair, Donna Romanak, opened the meeting at 6:06 PM

Pledge of Allegiance was recited

Present: Joe Wooding, Jill Sanborn, Donna Bell, Donna Romanak, Georgette Peterson

Absent: Tina Loomis

Others Present: Scott Graham (Township Attorney), Suzanne Klein (Resident), Ron Klein (Resident), Danielle Golembiewski (Township Zoning Administrator and Assessor), Diane Reinhardt (Resident), Willy Reinhardt (Resident), Mike Pavel (Resident), Annie Funke (Resident), Braxton Hicks (Purple Valley), David Romero (Purple Valley)

Attorney Graham addressed the Purple Valley representatives, explaining this was a 2-hour workshop and not a regular meeting. He asked how he could assist them. Mr. Hicks said he was still unsure of which plan he was supposed to follow. Attorney Graham told him that the types and number of trees was in the minutes and the issue is the trees that are to be planted cannot be planted where the Site Plan shows them to be, because they would be in the right-of-way and under the power lines. He added that Braxton had been told to move the fence to accomplish the planting. Mr. Romero said the State would require a new Site Plan if they did that and Attorney Graham asked him to show him where that statute is. Mr. Romero said he would do so. Attorney Graham told Braxton and David that he would look at the three Site Plans they had brought with them. They left before the workshop was over, taking the three Site Plans with them.

The PC discussed Ordinances. Ron Klein was asked to discuss wetlands, including the differences between local and EGLE control.

The Planning Commission will attend a training presented by MTA, on August 31, 2022.

The Planning Commission will hold a Special Meeting on Thursday, September 15, 2022 at 6:00 PM for renewal request of the Smith Gravel Pit.

Meeting adjourned at 7:54 PM

Respectfully Submitted, Georgette Peterson, Secretary